
Board of Education
July 12, 2022

RE: Meal Prices for 2022-2023

Because of our participation in the State and Federal Food Program we are required to raise our prices 
each year until the cost of a regular paid lunch equals the federally set rate of reimbursement of 
approximately $4.56 per meal.  The adjustments may be made in steps each year until the target price is 
reached. The recommendation is to increase lunch prices for the 2022-2023 school year by 10 cents, 
with new prices as follows:

High School lunch $2.90
 
Grades 3 -6 lunch $2.80

Grades K-2 lunch $2.70

Breakfast    $1.85

Adult breakfast $2.35

Adult lunch      $4.10

Board Options:

Approve meal prices for 2022-2023 ($0.10 per meal increase)

Other option of $0.18 is over $0.10 cap   


